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13 June 2023 
Discovery Learning – Governor Led Provision 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As you may be aware, our Gateways provision is currently led by the Governing Body. From 
September, we are proposing that our Nursery is also part of this provision. 
 
All the children will still be part of the school, as Gateways pupils always have been. For the 
children and for you as parents, everything will run very much as it does at present. 
 
The provision will all be led by one of our teachers, Mrs. Burgess, whom many of you will know. She 
is a highly experienced early years professional and has an exciting vision for the setting and for the 
education and care of our 2, 3- and 4-year olds. Mrs Burgess will work with all the children and lead 
her team of staff in creating a wonderful learning environment. The provision will have the new 
name “Discovery Learning” which captures the child-centred, investigative experience which the 
children will enjoy. 
 
From a statutory point of view, when we are inspected as a school, the Governor led provision will 
continue to be inspected as part of this process. The provision will remain under the leadership of 
the Headteacher and the governance of the Governing Body. 
 
The change is something that has been recommended to us by the Local Authority, as it will help 
the school in operating more effectively. 
 
If you have any questions about this, then please contact the school office. 
 
 

Thank you. 
Mrs Hall 

http://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/
http://www.leadingaspectaward.org.uk/

